
 

 
21-138-010-Licence Review  January 2022 

Unit 15 

Melbourne Business Park 

Model Farm Road 

Cork T12 WR89 

 

T: 021 434 5366 

E: admin@ocallaghanmoran.com 

www.ocallaghanmoran.com 

 
 
 
Ms Jennifer Cope 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Environmental Protection Agency 
Headquarters PO Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 

County Wexford.        6th January 2022. 
 

Re:  Further Notice under the EPA (Industrial Emissions) (Licensing) Regulations 2013, in respect of a 
licence review from Starrus Eco Holdings Limited for an installation located at Starrus Eco Holdings 
Limited (Littleton), Ballybeg, Littleton, Tipperary, E41 WP83 

 
 

Dear Ms Cope, 
 
 I refer to the Agency’s Further Notice dated 4th January.  An Bord Pleanála has deferred its 
decision on the appeal to 18th February 2022.  Details of the final planning permission will be submitted 
to the Agency within four weeks of the date of grant of the final permission.   
 

 
 
 

  Yours Sincerely    
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